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                                      What are we thankful for? Dress up days! 

Boom! Kapow! Blam! 
On Monday and Tuesday come as your favorite SUPERHERO! You can come in costume (school appropriate, of 

course!) or wear a superhero themed t-shirt! 

 
The O.M.S. Food Pantry will be selling Puravida bracelets during lunches this week - November 19th & 
20th.  The cost is $5.00. They are red, gray, and black. 

Please support our school pantry!  If you have any questions, please message Mrs. Boltz. 

                     

Athletics 
BOYS AND GIRLS Middle School basketball tryouts will begin Monday December 14th.  Practices/tryouts will 

be held at the high school in the aux. gym.  You must have a PIAA Sports Physical or Recertification Form 

completed and turned into the Athletic Department at the High School by December 14th to tryout. More 

information will be posted closer to the tryout date.  

Any questions about the Boys tryouts you may email Coach Bauer at Bauers@parklandsd.org. 

 

Girls Basketball Attention all 7th and 8th grade girls interested in playing basketball for OMS: 

Please join our Parkland Middle School Basketball Schoology course page using Access Code C3MD-R4PN-ZG5P2  
As soon as we have information about Open Gyms and Tryouts, we will post an update to the Parkland Middle 
School Basketball Schoology course page. Any questions?  Please email Coach Yudt at yudtk@parklandsd.org 

 
 

NO BUS PASSES WILL BE ISSUED THIS YEAR 
 

IMPORTANT: All students’ must report to the main office to sign in when coming to school late 
and all students must report to the main office to sign out when being picked up early from school for 
appointments. 

*STUDENTS: Please be aware that you are not allowed in the building (using the auditorium entrance) 
prior to 7:15. In the unfortunate case that you must be dropped off earlier than 7:15, you should be 

dropped off at the main entrance.  

Upon entering the building in the morning, all hats and headphones should be removed 

immediately. Don’t forget to wear your mask. 

• Students going to Springhouse Bus #122 after school SHOULD BE DISMISSED AT 2:04PM. 
The bus departs promptly at 2:10PM and will be parked by the field house. 

• Students going to PARKLAND HIGH SCHOOL do not need to be dismissed early. This bus 
departs after the regular buses leave and will be parked by the field house BUS #133. 
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IMPORTANT LATE ACTIVITY BUS (4:20PM) REMINDER Students are only allowed to use the after-school 

activity bus to be dropped off at home. Also, such items as skateboards, bikes and other non-school related items 

are not allowed on the bus. 

 



 

 


